
Girl Scouts of Green Hills Council

February 21, 2009

It is my pleasure to inform you that Roxanne Boardman was a Troop
Leader for Shullsburg Junior Troop 292 for the 2007 - 2008 school year. The
Junior Troop consists of fourth through sixth grade girls with ages ranging
from 9 until 12 years of age.

Roxanne made a wonderful contribution by stepping into the position
very quickly after the previous Junior Troop leader retired. She did not have
much time to get up to speed and she did a great job with those girls.

We look forward to having Roxanne return to us as a Troop Leader in
the future as we feels she is a great asset to the Girl Scouts of Green Hills
Council. If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

~

Diane Wettstaedt
Platteville Regional Office North
6058 N. Chestnut St.
Platteville, WI 53818
(608) 348 - 7203
Dwettstaedt@gsgreenhills.org
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